
Global day had a different feel this year. It was very cozy and
homey. Zoomed in more on the common street. We saw doors,
street food stands and national costumes of different countries.
The students worked so hard to reflect their national identity.
A special guest visited the school on this day....His Excellency
Radha Panday, the Ambassador of Canada to the UAE. He
enjoyed the culture shows choreographed by Mr Tariq, Mrs
Kailey's choir group and the playing of Mr Artie's music band.
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The AGS School Athletic Awards Ceremony 2025 was a celebration of dedication,
determination, and sporting excellence. Held in the school gym on 12 May, the event
honored students who displayed outstanding achievements, perseverance, and
sportsmanship across a range of sports throughout the academic year.
Congratulations to all!
Mrs. Dragana M. – Head of PE Department



Our Communications 11&12 students recently had the exciting
opportunity to participate in a hands-on photo tour hosted by the
Apple Store at the Galleria Mall. The session, Framing Urban
Architecture, offered students a chance to explore new
perspectives in architectural photography using smartphones.
Students learned how to creatively capture buildings, structures,
and architectural details by focusing on angles, lines, textures, and
shapes to enhance their composition. CMT students were engaged
in developing their visual storytelling skills in a real-world setting.
It was an inspiring experience that blended creativity with
technology—perfectly aligned with our curriculum goals.

2025 came with a very important new initiative for our school. AGS
has become part of The GOALS UAE network where we have played a
pivotal role. Our year-long engagement of 40 AGS Highschool
students and teachers was instrumental. We successfully helped to
facilitate an amazing program for POD athletes with Goals UAE and
Wolfi's Cycling Academies, a program that has been recognised with
the Gold Award for Best Inclusive Initiative at the Middle East Sport
Industry Awards.

Monday, May 26th saw the culmination of our Grade 10 Football Tournament, with the
final pitting Aura FC against Sigma FC. After a keenly contested match, it was Aura FC
who took the victory on a scoreline of 3-2, and with it the title of inaugural Grade 10
Football Champions. Well done to all players who participated and, once again,
congratulations to Aura FC on their win!

Mrs. Dani B.- Basketball Coach & PE Teacher

Mr. Paul B. – Technology Teacher

Mr. Declan M. – Football Coach & PE Teacher



Over the weekend, Mohamed and his team
(Regional Under-16) won the UAE Open
Championship held at Hudayriyat Island.
Mohamed was also honored as the Most
Valuable Player in the final match — a proud
moment for all of us.
Additionally, Abdul Monem achieved a great
milestone as well, winning the championship
in the same tournament with Al Jazira's Under-
8 team.
It was truly a wonderful weekend, and we’re
delighted.

We’re happy to announce the great success
of two of our Grade 5 students, Yousef
Khalil and Adam Bakri who emerged
victorious with their team at the U 11
Football UAE Championship Summer
Cup over the past weekend!
Mr. Sorin P. – Football Coach & PE Teacher



It was an absolute pleasure to welcome Jenny Karnjanavijaya, Vice-Consul
and Trade Commissioner for UAE, to Abu Dhabi Grammar School
(CANADA) on Friday, May 16th. We thoroughly enjoyed her visit and the
insightful discussions we had, particularly regarding our high school students'
transition to universities, especially within Canada. We also greatly
appreciated the opportunity to discuss how Canada is represented within the
education sector here in the UAE. Her engagement and praise of Abu Dhabi
Grammar School (CANADA) was greatly appreciated, and we look forward to
potential future collaborations.

Mr. Paul, Junior High Tech teacher would like to acknowledge the
outstanding accomplishments of two of our Grade 8 students, Juan
Hasem Kilani and Rayyan Abou-Shahla. Both students recently
completed an accelerated introductory course in Computer Science,
demonstrating exceptional determination and hard work. Their
commitment to mastering complex concepts and their enthusiasm
for learning have set a remarkable example for their peers. We
commend Juan and Rayyan for their dedication and look forward to
their continued success in the field of technology.

Mr. Manny Y. – Grades 5 – 8 VP

Mr. Paul B. – Technology Teacher & Basketball Coach



ABC Countdown to Summer!
KG2 is making every day count with their Alphabet Countdown. A fun and memorable way to celebrate the
final days of school! Each day, they focused on a letter of the alphabet, starting with A and ending with Z,
with exciting activities, themes, and learning moments tied to each letter. From Animal Day to Zip Up ,Zip
Out Day, KG2 students were enjoying a creative journey through the ABCs!
Here are a few snapshots to see how they celebrated the letter "Letter of the Day"!
KG2 will share highlights from each special day through Facebook postings and Class Dojo . Watch along and
celebrate with us as they countdown to summer break!

Animal Day- Day 1

Bubble Day- Day 2

Chalk Day – Day 3

Hat Day – Day 8

Game Day – Day 7

Donut Day- Day 4

Ice Cream Day – Day 9

Ms. Leona M. – KG2 Teacher


